English homework
 Monday 8th January 2024

Hello Year 6 and a Happy New Year to you and your family
We have lots of work to do as we prepare for our SATS in May.  This week I would like you to complete work which will help you to revise NOUNS, VERBS, ADJECTIVES and ADVERBS. Please do the worksheets to revisit this.
We also have a spelling test on Friday revising the ably/ibly spelling rule.
Please ensure you bring your homework in by Thursday 11th January 2024.
Thanks
Mrs. Heston
